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Brewer , representing the Owners, has

called and stated that this vessel is leaving Hull for

Rotterdam, where it is the intention to fit a deep tan

where the vessel will eventually probably load
Under these circumstances,
that the sand ballast will be removed from above
which will enable the tank to be examined internally, an
also for the testing to be carried out.
It is submitted the Rotterdam Surveyors
Lt

1wccordingly, and enquiry should be made of th

to advise the Rotterdam 0ffice of anything

that remains to be done to complete the 3Survey.




